
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Just a reminder that Friday, November 11th is Remembrance Day and school is not in 

session.  We are looking forward to our primary and intermediate assemblies on November 
10th to share the meaning of this important day. 

 

 
We have lots of jackets and other items turned into our lost 
and found.  Please have a look for any lost items!  We will put 
out our lost and found in the main foyer of the school.  Please 
stop by and have a look for that missing jacket or sweater! 
Here’s a summary for the school newsletter/PA announcement: 
  

• All Anderson students in grades 3-5 are welcome. No previous soccer experience required! 
• Grade Students should line up at the outside door near the gym every Tuesday at 8:10, 

from November 8th-December 6th.  
• Bring runners, athletic clothes, and a water bottle.  
• Hosted by Mme Pawer and Mme Szeto. 

Division 15 hosted a Coins for Cancer fundraiser on Nov. 1 and 2 to support the West 
Coast Kids Cancer Foundation https://wckfoundation.ca.  This foundation supports 
families of children with a history of cancer.  

Congratulations to Division 15 who raised $1250.85 for the West 
Coast Kids Cancer Foundation!  Thank you all who donated or 

purchases items from the Craft Fair! 

The money raised will be used to support food programs for families and other 
outreach programs. 

All families should have received an email about purchasing Anderson Eagles spirit wear.  
Order Now, until November 14th.  We have sample sizes in our main foyer, please be 

sure you are ordering the right size as exchanges are not possible. 
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Congratulations to Division One and Two for all their 
hard work in organizing this food drive for our local Food 

Bank.  Thank you to all the Anderson families for your 
donations.  We are pleased to report that more than 

2600 items we donated to Richmond Food Bank from 
this event.   

Well Done Anderson! 
 

 
Last day to order is Sunday, November 6th 
 
HOW TO ORDER:  

• Go to the Anderson School Website 
• Click on the MunchaLunch icon on the right-hand side of the page 
• Register for an account OR Login  
• “Add” Your children and division to your account  
• Click on “Order Lunch” button  
• You will see menus for your child and which menus to order for, click “next” 
• Select the items you want to order, click “add” arrow  
• Once your done, click “next menu” arrow  
• Once you have order from all the menus you would like, click finished 
• Summary page will appear, if complete, click “next” 
• Verify your order, click “submit my order” 
• Click “Pay” button.  Enter payment information & done! Email confirmation will be sent 

Upcoming Dates to Remember 
November 7   Grade 6/7 Volleyball - Monday, November 7 at Lunch 

November 8   Grades 3-5 Soccer - Tuesday, November 8 @ 8:10 am 

November 8 Birthday of Guru Nanak Dev Sahib (Sikhism) – Birth Anniversary 
of founder of Sikhism 

November 9   PAC meeting  - Wednesday, November 9 @ 6:45 pm 
Multipurpose Room 

November 10 Remembrance Day Assembly – primary and intermediate 
students only (due to the number of students at Anderson we 
CANNOT invite parents) 

November 10  Grade 6/7 Volleyball – Thursday, November 10 at 2:45 pm 
November 11 Remembrance Day – Friday, November 11 

School not in Session 
November 
14 thru 18 Scholastic Book Fair (School Library) - 8:15-8:45 am before 

school – during school hours for all students 
 
November 15  Photo Retake Day – Tuesday, November 15 – Photo Re-take day 
     


